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Dear Parents/ Carers,

Unfortunately, following the most recent FCO advice regarding the increased restrictions in Italy, including the closure of ski resorts, it is now highly unlikely that the planned ski trip in April will go ahead. 

https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice/italy

We are currently negotiating with both the ski company and the insurers (along with the legal team at Waltham Forest Local Authority) on your behalf to ensure that you are refunded as much of the costs of the trip as possible.

We will update you as soon as we have a firmer agreement with the various parties, certainly by the end of the week.

Kind regards


Meryl Davies
Headteacher
Walthamstow School for Girls
Tel: 020 8509 9446
Web: www.wsfg.waltham.sch.uk
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